
 

 

 

June 16, 2021, 

 

Colorado Department of Local Affairs, Northwest Region 

Greg Winkler, Interim Regional Manager 

P.O. Box 687, Lake George, CO 80827 

greg.winkler@state.co.us 

 

 

Dear Mr. Winkler, 

 

As Mayor of the City of Craig, I would like to express my full support and agreeance of The City 

of Craig's Coronavirus Relief Fund (CVRF) application to the Department of Local Affairs (DOLA) 

for CVRF Reserve Funds. Our request for CVRF reserve funds would support the purchase of 

emergency communication equipment needed by our first responders within the City of Craig 

Police Department. 

 

Please accept this letter as the City of Craig's full acknowledgement and continued compliance 

of the Coronavirus Relief Fund requirements. Thank you so much for your time and 

consideration. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Jarrod Ogden 

Mayor, City of Craig 

970.326.8151 

jogden@ci.craig.co.us  
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